Dear [Donor's Name],

As we approach the end of our annual giving campaign, we want to take a moment to thank you for your generous contribution to [Organization's Name]. Your support makes a significant impact in our community.

We would like to remind you that your gift may be eligible for a matching contribution through your employer's matching gift program. This is an excellent opportunity to double the impact of your generosity!

If your employer participates in a matching gift program, please take a few moments to check if they will match your donation. To easily verify if your company is eligible, you can visit [Link to Matching Gift Database].

We appreciate your support and encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity. Together, we can continue to make a difference.

Thank you once again for your generosity!

Sincerely,

[Your Name] [Your Position] [Organization's Name] [Contact Information]